
 

  

INVITATION TO SUBMIT QUOTE 

  
Consultant for Abatement Process 

  
Randolph County Board of Education is accepting quotes for a consultant to oversee a large 

abatement process. The individual/company must be familiar with the abatement process and 

familiar with all EPD guidelines that are required for the abatement process. The process is 

scheduled to start on June 14, 2021. This process should last less than three weeks.  If you have 

any questions or concerns, please contact Tangela Madge at (229) 732-3601. 

  
All quotes must be received by June 10, 2021, via mail or email. Subject line must say 

Abatement Process Consultant. 
  
All submitted quotes will be viewed on April 11, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. at the Randolph County Board 

of Education which is located at 98 School Drive, Cuthbert, GA 39840. 
  
Randolph County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all quotes at their sole 

discretion. 
 


